
New Video Series from Immunize Kansas Coalition Answers 
Parents' Vaccine Questions 

The Immunize Kansas Coalition is excited to share the launch of their ‘Ask the Doctor’ video 
series, kicking off with the first set of videos featuring Kansas pediatrician, Gretchen 
Homan, MD. FAAP. This initial series consists of four short-format videos designed for 
platforms like Instagram, Facebook, and YouTube. In response to ongoing misinformation 
and a continuing measles outbreak, Dr. Homan addresses real questions that parents are 
asking. The videos tackle the following questions related to measles, the MMR vaccine, and 
vaccine safety.  

• “I’ve heard measles is ‘just a rash.’ Why should we get vaccinated?” 
• “Why are there more vaccines on the schedule now than there used to be? Are all of 

the ingredients safe?” 
• “Do vitamin A supplements help prevent measles?” 
• “I have an infant under 12 months. Can my child get an early dose of the MMR 

vaccine?” 

The ‘Ask the Doctor’ series is a new tool in your toolbox – perfect for sharing with parents or 
the public! Looking for additional measles resources? Check out their Measles/MMR 
resource hub for the social media toolkit, flyers, vaccine information, and more.  
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